
Dear 4T, 
 
Welcome to 5B. You’re about to have the most exciting year of 
your life! I am really looking forward to teaching you and 
learning more about you. It is my third time in year 5, so we can keep growing 
and learning together. 
 
My favourite subject is Maths and I also love bringing lots of drama into the 
classroom. I also love reading and history. What’s your favourite subject? 
Which topic have you enjoyed the most this year?  
 
During the summer, I was supposed to going on holiday to France with my 
wife’s family. She has two sisters and they both have children, but I’m an only 
child. Do you have any brothers or sisters? Are you going on any holidays? 
I have been on lots of lovely holidays but my most exciting were to America. 
We went the a huge amount when I was a child, as my dad really liked it. This 
means I have seen most of the country. Have you ever been on any exciting 
holidays? Instead of going away this year, I’m having a new baby. 
 
When we are not at school I love spending time with my family. On weekends I 
watch a lot of sport and love to walk in the countryside. What are your 
hobbies? 
 
Whilst I love being a teacher, when I was your age I wanted to be a fighter 
pilot, because my father was in the air force and I grew up around planes. After 
spending some time with the RAF though, I soon realised this wasn’t the life for 
me. Instead I became a teacher, which I absolutely love! What do you want to 
be when you grow up? 
 
I am looking forward to meeting you! 
Mr Birmingham 
 


